From: vedant patel

**Sent:** February 2, 2021 4:20 PM

To: <a href="mailton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a> **Subject:** Building plan

The building proposed to be constructed on 73 - 89 Stone church Road W. and 1029 West 5th street, Hamilton is not a good fit for the area. This area, for many years has been for single family homes and a building of this size would completely take away from the aesthetic of the area. Most buildings in this area are single family homes and such a tall building would definitely not suit the area. Also, the street that the building is to be built on already experiences so much traffic on a small single lane road and such a large building would be a severe inconvenience to local residents and other drivers in the area. I strongly advise against the construction of this building.